
New employee in our
customer support team
Montreal, July 5th, 2021
We would like to welcome Salim Hamidouche, Hotello’s new technical support agent!

With a master's degree in computer science, Salim has worked for several companies and apps
for hotels’ operations management and technical support positions.

With diverse work experiences accumulated over his professional path, we are pleased to have
him join our team of experts devoted to hoteliers’ success.

Welcome to Hotello Salim!

Catherine Daoust,
Customer Support Director
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